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December 24, 2003

To Whom It May Concern:

As construction foreman for Walgreen’s Construction Department, my position entails making
weekly site visits to multiple Walgreen's pharmacy projects under construction. My
responsibilities include ensuring that Walgreen'’s construction criteria are being strictly adhered to,
throughout the construction process.

| have worked with T&W Corporation on several Walgreen's construction projects in recent years
and have been impressed with T&W's project quality, which | find routinely meets or exceeds
Walgreen'’s criteria. Furthermore, | have always found T&W Corporation personnel, at all levels,
to be accommodating, knowledgeable, and professional, with a continuous focus on customer
service.

Based on my experience, | personally recomménd T&W Corporation without hesitation, to anyone
looking for a dependable and qualified contractor to work through construction of their facility in a
timely, courteous and professional manner.

I look forward to working with T&W Corporation on future Walgreen’s Projects.

Jack Zoda
Walgreens Construction



